
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
For Immediate Release – April 3, 2020 
 
 

Media Contacts: 

Drew Griffin, City Manager – 843-665-3113 or dgriffin@cityofflorence.com  

 

FLORENCE, SC –   Following Executive Orders issued by the South Carolina Governor’s 
Office with regard to public gatherings and social distancing, the April 13, 2020 Regular City 
Council meeting will be conducted via Zoom Video Conferencing.  Zoom is an easy-to use, 
web-based video conferencing tool that allows users to meet online.  To limit the number of 
people in City Council Chambers, City Council members will access the meeting remotely, and 
the meeting will be streamed and available through the City of Florence website, 
www.cityofflorence.com, for public viewing.  Additional details will be announced next week 
when the meeting agenda is distributed. 
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